
 
2016 

Q300 PTA THANKSGIVING PIE SALE 
 

*You will receive an email receipt for your order which you can print  
and bring with you when you pick up your pies. 

 

Once again, the Q300 PTA is excited to partner with LaGuli Pastry Shop of Astoria 
to provide delicious apple and pumpkin pies for our Thanksgiving feasts  

and to help raise funds for school programs 
 

1. Please submit the order form and payment by Monday, November 14 in your child’s communication 
folder.  Cash or check payments should be in a sealed envelope in your child’s communications folder 
marked: Q300 PTA – Thanksgiving Pies.  Checks should be made out to Q300 Parent-Teacher 
Association, Inc.   

 
2. On Tuesday, Nov. 22, pies will be distributed as follows:  

 
a. At the Elementary School, your pie(s) will be available at a distribution table from 2:40 pm to 6pm.    

 
b. At the  Middle School, your student will be given your pie(s) during school hours.  
 

3. If you are unable to pick up your order at the school, please email fundraising@q300pta.org to arrange 
for possible neighborhood pickup. 

 
  

ORDER FORM 
 

# of pies    
 
______   APPLE   PIE          @   $15  per  8-inch  pie    Subtotal $__________ 
 
______   PUMPKIN   PIE    @   $15  per  8-inch  pie Subtotal $__________ 
 
   TOTAL:   $__________ 
 
Parent Name: ______________________________  
 
Parent Email (required*): ______________________________ Phone: ___________________ 
 
Child’s Name:______________________________Class:____________________ 

 
 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!! 


